
YEAR 11 GCSE RESULTS DAY
THURSDAY 21ST AUGUST

GCSE RESULTS DAY
Thursday 21st August

8.00am - 10.00am
Note that the school will close after this 

time so should this slot be missed, 
arrangements will need to be made for 

after the 2nd September when we re-open.

Arrangements for the day
• Your child can collect their results from school on Thursday 21st August between 8.00am - 

10.00am.
• Note that the school will close after this time so should this slot be missed, arrangements 

will need to be made for September.
• Students will be greeted at the Sports Hall Doors by staff, and they will go to the alphabetical 

table according to their second name.
• Careers staff will be on hand to support those who need guidance or advice.

If your child cannot attend
• If your child cannot collect their results in person, they can opt to receive their results via email or 

nominate someone to collect them on their behalf.
• They must provide the name of the nominated person by sending an email to: 

vdarwin@newsomeacademy.co.uk stating their name and who will be collecting the results on their 
behalf.

• The representative must provide photographic I.D. Alternatively, you can provide a stamped self 
addressed envelope for results to be sent in the post. This must be provided before the end of the summer 
term – Friday 18th July.

• Results will not be released to anyone other than the student without prior written permission from 
the student as outlined above.
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